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“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success is the positive 

involvement of parents.”  
Eastglen’s Vision 
Statement 

Eastglen’s Vision Statement 
Our Vision at Eastglen High School is that our students and staff will develop the 
knowledge, skills and attitude to achieve success.  

Expectations To 
Enhance Student 
Success 

Expectations To Enhance Student Success 
Our goal is to create a successful learning environment for all of our students.  
This is just a reminder that we want 100% of our students to find success at 
Eastglen.  To that end, we have aligned our processes and structures to support 
all students in finding success in their academic studies. Whether it is 
attendance, work completion, passing exams, etc.…our goal is for all of our 
students to graduate from high school. Thank you for your ongoing support! 

Great Things 
Happening at 
Eastglen! 
 – Musical Theatre 
Performance:  
“Sister Act” 
 

Great Things Happening at Eastglen – Musical Theatre Performance: Sister Act 
As part of the many incredible activities happening at Eastglen, our Performing 
and Visual Arts Program is pleased to announce that our annual Musical 
Theatre Performance will be occurring this Thursday and Friday. The 
performance this year is Sister Act.  
 
We would like to invite you and your family to attend this event. Shows begin at 
7:00 PM each night. So come on out for some great entertainment at an even 
better cost! For more information, please contact the office. Thanks! 

Bike-a-thon 
 

Bike-a-thon 
Our first annual Eastglen Bike-a-thon was a tremendous success. Almost 180 
students and staff participated in this 24 hour cycling event. Together, we built 
some incredible memories and fund-raised over $11,000 for cancer research! 
Thank you for your continued support of our school!! 

Emergency 
Procedures 

Emergency Procedures 
To support the safety and well-being of all of our students and staff, we will 
once again be participating in practicing our emergency drills. To that end we 
will be having three more fire drill practices, as well as one lockdown practice. 
Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

Diploma Prep 
Courses 
 
 

Diploma Prep Courses 
In our effort to support our students in finding success with their Diploma 
exams, we will be offering Diploma preparation beginning in June. Our goal is to 
have 100% of our students participate in these preparation courses, as they will 
be very beneficial for our students. And, because we feel so strongly about the 
importance of these review times, there will be no cost for our students.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our school office. 
Thanks! 

 

Eastglen High School 
WEEK AT A GLANCE 

May 8 – May 12 
 

 


